17 October 2011

Mr John Pierce
Chairman

Australian Energy Market Commission

PO Box A2449
Sydney South NSW 1235

Dear John

c/o Energy Users Association of Australia
Suite 1, Level 2, 19-23 Prospect St.

Box Hill

Victoria 3128

On behalf of the Rule Change Committee representing Amcor, Australian Paper, Rio
Rinto, Simplot, Wesfarmers, Westfield and Woolworths, | am pleased to submit this
proposal requesting the AEMC to change the National Electricity Rules.

As you know, this proposal is the outcome of careful development and
consideration. The Committee commends this proposal to you and looks forward to
engaging with the AEMC and stakeholders in its consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Cameron Schuster
Chairman, Rule Change Committee
Sustainability Manager, Wesfarmers



